
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
You would be aware that Year 10 Course Counselling is occurring during the week 22 June to 26 
June 2015.  Unfortunately, your child was not able to complete this process because they could not 
choose courses which suited their ability and post-school aspirations. 
 
It is critical that students are able to choose courses which are appropriate to both their ability and 
aspirations.  This provides the most appropriate program for Senior School.  The online information 
on the school website at www.baldivissc.wa.edu.au/ , teacher recommendations and the Career 
development program, conducted through AVID, help students to choose their Senior School 
program.  It is important that your child is able to quickly identify realistic course preferences so 
that the Course Advisory process can continue for them. 
 
As a matter of urgency, please discuss this with your child so they are able to quickly return to the 
Course Advisory process.  When your child returns to the process they should be able to select 
courses which best suit their ability and their post-school aspirations. 
 
We are aiming to counsel all students by the 26 June 2015 with all course selections finalised by 3 
July 2015.   
 
If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact me on 9523 3600 to organise an appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Yr 10 Course Counsellor – 
 
Date -  
 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.baldivissc.wa.edu.au/

